Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements,

BORN

KERR.—PETER and Patricia (née Culhane) are proud to announce the birth of their second daughter, a sister for Stephanie, Catherine Mary Ellen, 7 lbs 15 3/4 ozs on August 24, 1988, at the Barrie Memorial Hospital.

DIED

FARLEY, JEAN -At North Bay, ELLA. Ontario, on Sundays, October the 2nd, 1988, Jean Ella Moore, dearly loved wife of Howard Farleys, in her 86th year. Formerly of St-Lambert, Quebec. Lovingly remembered by her many affecnieces tionate nephews. Predeceased by her 13 brothers and sisters. Funeral services were held today, Wednesday, October the 5th, at the Martyn Funeral Home North Bay, Cremation. If desired donations to the Hearth fund would be gratefully acknowledged.

GRADUATION



BRENDA JEAN ORR
Fred and Catherine
Orr of Hemmingford.
Quebec are proud to
announce the graduation of their
daughter Brenda,
from the Gerontology-Multi-discipline Diploma program at St-Lawrence
College, Brockville,
Ontario In August
1988. Brenda is currently employed as a
nurse at the Brockville General Hospital.

DIED

RYAN, ROBERT.—At troy Michigan on Septemher 23rd, 1988, age 62, husband of Claire Ryan Cassidy. Brother-in-law of Mary, Kay, Phyllis, Sheila (née Cassidy), Philip, Gordon and Barry.

CARD OF THANKS

THE FAMILY OF the late Rod Beattie wishes to thank the many friends and neighbours for their care and concern at the time of Rod's death. Many thanks to those who stayed at the house and those who brought food. We deeply appreciate the many expressions of sympathy in the form of cards, letters, flowers and visits to the funeral home. Thank you to the many people who attended the funeral. A special word of thanks to Rev. and Mrs. Lance Weisser. We are grateful to the women of St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church and others who thoughtfully provided and served refreshments after the service. To those who so generously donated in Rod's memory, we offer our sincere gratitude. For all the acts of kindness shown to us at our time of loss, we are deeply grateful. Agnes, Fiona, Lorraine and Gillian.

CARD OF THANKS

MEMBERS OF ROD Beattic's family deeply appreciate the efforts of the Ormstown Saracens Rugby Club and friends for their participation in the Terry Fox Run. Agnes, Flona, Lorraine and Gillian.

I WOULD LIKE to thank Dr. Aikin, Dr. Thompson, Dr. Ste- Marie and the nurses at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the good care, received while I was a patient on the second floor. Also to my family and friends for visits, cards and phone calls. All was very much appreciated. Mrs Hortense Stevan, Howick.

MY SINCERE THANKS to Dr. Hebert, Dr. Thompson, Dr. Aikin and nurses and staff on the 2nd floor for the excellent care received during my recent stay in the Barrie Memorial Hospital. All cards, flowers, gifts and visits from my family and friends were very much appreciated. A special thank you to Jimmy Higgins for all his kindness and thoughtfulness. Irene Wattie.

A VERY SPECIAL thank you to Doc. M.D. Stalker and nursing staff of the Barrie to all my friends. For cards & flowers, Mrs Mary Renaud.

THE CHILDREN OF HUGH AND CHARLOTTE McADAM

Cordially invite you to help celebrate their parents'

50th ANNIVERSARY
AT THE HEMMINGFORD GOLF CLUB

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8

8 p.m. Everyone Welcome - Refreshments

BRENT AND SERENA FRIER
would like to invite everyone to their grandparents'

HAROLD and MURIEL'S 50th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8th, 1988

At the Rockburn Cultural Hall
from 8 o'clock p.m. on
Refreshments served
Please best wishes only

90th BIRTHDAY PARTY

Friends of

ERLE MARTIN
are invited to a
reception on
SATURDAY,
OCTOBER 15th
At the Legion Hall,
Huntingdon
from 2 to 4 p.m.
to celebrate his
90th birthday
BEST WISHES ONLY
(Members and guests

welcome